## MARCIA J. ELKINS

2705 Tomahawk Drive

Rapid City, SD 57702

September 6, 2011

Mr. Patrick Roseland, Chairperson Rapid City Historic Preservation Commission 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, SD 57701

RE: Liaison Committee for Block 6, Boulevard Addition

Dear Pat,

On behalf of the property owners, I am requesting that you appoint a Liaison Committee from the Rapid City Historic Preservation Commission to work with the consultant team as we prepare the case report for the Block 6, Boulevard Addition properties. The Liaison Committee's input will be very helpful as the owners evaluate the alternatives and the consultant team prepares the documentation for the State Office of History as required.

I would encourage you to consider appointing three members of the Rapid City Historic Preservation Commission to serve on the Liaison Committee. In addition, I would request that the City Council representative to the Preservation Commission as well as the alternate City Council representative also serve on the Liaison Committee to insure that the City Council membership is also kept fully informed through this process. Finally, I would request that Karen Bulman also serve on the committee to insure that the City staff is also a full part of the process.

The Rapid City Historic Preservation Commission's assistance through this process is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions or wish to visit further about this request, please feel free to contact me at 605-390-7107.

Best Regards,

Marcia Elkins

xe: Karen Bulman Pat Tlustos Michelle Dennis